ltem #1 — From - County Property and Development Committee Report

Jason Davis

From: Todd Dowser <dowser@morningmistresort.ca>

Sent: January-25-18 9:34 AM

To: Jason Davis; Craig Kelley

Cc: 'Snow Country'; 'Brent Allen'; 'Secretary Gibson'; 'Ernie Villeneuve', 'Dave Foote'; '‘Bob Reid'
Subject: Municipal Consultation

Jason/Craig,

I am tired of hearing the rail bed was thrust upon the community without notice or consultation.
We talked to the affected landowners and discussed with municipal staff ahead of time.

Please circulate the attached accordingly.
Regards,
Todd

Morning Mist Resort Inc.
1256 Pine Valley Road

Stonecliffe, ON

K0J 2K0

Phone (613)586-1900

Toll-free (888) 356-1113
www.MorningMistResort.ca

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Re: snowmobile Trail
Date:Fri, 4 Nov 2016 10:36:00 -0400

From:Pine Valley Resort <info@pinevalleyresort.ca>
To:Melinda Reith, Head, Clara & Maria <hcmclerkmreith@gmail.com>

Ok.... We will continue to do our best efforts to make sure snow is
cleaned off the road with the groomer to ensure safety standards are
met. If there are any issues along the way please dont hesitate to
contact me directly to rectify matters.

Regards,

Brent Allen
President
Missing Link Snowmobile Club

On 2016-11-04 10:28 AM, Melinda Reith, Head, Clara & Maria wrote:

> Hello Brent

>

> Thanks for your email. Terry is off this week and I will consult with him when he's
back next however; I see no major challenges with this change. As you know, we have an
obligation under the Highway Traffic Act to ensure that roads are free from obstructions
and safe to the travelling public. Our concerns are with windrows or banks of snow which
may freeze and pose hazards to vehicles travelling, especially during dark hours when
obstructions are more difficult to see. So long as the groomer operators do their best
to ensure that no such banks or windrows are created; normal use as occurred along
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Logger's Road in the past should not raise challenges. If Terry has additional concerns,
will get back to you next week.

Have a good one, Melinda.
M. Reith

Clerk/CRO
Head, Clara & Maria
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————— Original Message-----

From: Pine Valley Resort ([mailto:info@pinevalleyresort.ca)
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2016 12:56 PM

To: hcmeclerkmreith@gmail.com

Subject: snowmobile Trail

Hi Melinda....
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> As you are aware, our A trail has been granted approval to run the rail line for this
year. With that being said, we are planning on using the ditch along Pine Valley Road
and Yates road to continue accessing the old A trail... Of course the main focus is not
to deposit any snow on to the municipal road but there might be some that will be left by
snowmobilers. We as a club would like to maintain a great working relationship with the
township and would like to make you aware of the possibility of this happening. Do we
need municipal approval for using the ditch as well?

>

> What are your thoughts??
>

> Regards,

>

> Brent Allen

> President

> Missing Link Snowmobile Club
>

>

>
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